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Genetic Testing Program – PacificSource Health Plans
St. Charles Health System Laboratory recently learned of the genetic testing program requirement through PacificSource Health Plans, which went in effect on July 1, 2019.  The genetic testing program requires that ordering providers will need to obtain a prior authorization with PacificSource Health Plans, PacificSource Medicare, and PacificSource Community Solutions.  
Providers can easily manage the prior authorization when using the Provider Portal AIM. AIM (ProviderPortal.com) available 24/7 or by calling AIM at (877) 291-0510, Monday through Friday 8 - 5 PST.   
Providers can access the St. Charles Health System on line laboratory test catalog https://stcharleshealthcare.testcatalog.org/, to obtain the CPT codes needed for the specific genetic tests being ordered.  If the specific genetic test is not found, or you have other questions please contact our Laboratory Support Services Supervisor at 541-706-6387 for assistance.  Claims submitted for genetic tests performed on or after the effective date will not be paid if prior authorization was not obtained through the PacificSource Genetic Testing Program. In the event St. Charles Health System Laboratory received genetic testing orders from a provider and a prior authorization was not obtained, it will be necessary for St. Charles Health System to bill the provider.  
St. Charles Laboratory
Genetic Testing Authorizations
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Creating America’s healthiest community, together.




